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To Chairperson and Committee Members, 

As an Oregon resident, I strongly support House Bill 3214 prohibiting the use of some 

animals in traveling animal acts. This is an excellent first step. Animals should only 

be used on display for educational purposes, and then only if rescued wild animals 

are deemed unable to return to the wild after rehab. Strict laws should be in place for 

transport & care of those animals used. 


